Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Parsons Brinckerhoff
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 12, 2013, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Presbyterian Church of the Covenant, 7950 S. Tamiami Trail, Sarasota, Florida 34231.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public hearing is held to inform interested people about the improvements and access management change on US 41 from Bispham Road to Gulf Gate Drive. There also is a public meeting to inform interested people about a resurfacing project on US 41 from Marcia Street to Baywood Drive. Both projects are located in Sarasota County. 
Financial Project ID Nos.: 432753-1-52-01 and 429131-1-52-01 respectively
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Brian Bollas, Project Public Information Officer at (727) 946-1869 or bollas@pbworld.com. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robin Parrish, Florida Department of Transportation, District One, 801 N. Broadway Street, Bartow, Florida 33830-3809; (863) 519-2675, or robin.parrish@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (voice).
For more information, you may contact: Brian Bollas, Project Public Information Officer at (727) 946-1869 or bollas@pbworld.com.
